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Dotts, Sandra (RCO)

From: Hannah Pygott <Hannah.Pygott@CO.CHELAN.WA.US>
Sent: Monday, June 5, 2023 8:45 AM
To: Dotts, Sandra (RCO)
Cc: Sofia Bjorklund
Subject: Chelan County: 19-1512 Hansen and 19-1584 Motteler | Ending 7/31/23

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

External Email 

Hey good morning Sandy,  
 
I wanted to give a quick update and let you know that both Motteler and Hansen were paved as of Friday. However, I 
am wondering if it is possible for another month (current end date is 7/31/23) for each project to allow for closeout. We 
are concerned that there will not be enough time to allow for final invoicing, County closeout and L&I’s closeout 
process/ release of retainage of each project prior to the current date. I know Sofia had reached out to the finance 
department to see if there had been any changes to RCO’s allowance of releasing retainage after the close of the grant 
and it sounds like there is not.  
 
Please let me know if there is any additional information that I can provide in your consideration of this.  
 
Thank you and I hope that you are well! 
 
Hannah Pygott 

  
Senior Natural Resource Specialist  
Chelan County Natural Resources 
411 Washington Street, Suite 201 
Wenatchee, WA 98801 
  
Hannah.pygott@co.chelan.wa.us 
Cell: 509-670-9306 
 


